
HELP US REPORT 
STREETLIGHT OUTAGES

The City of Fort Lauderdale, Broward County, and FPL share 
responsibility for maintaining our streetlight system. The City of Fort 

Lauderdale is requesting your help in monitoring our streetlight 
system by reporting outages to our customer service team. 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE

STREETLIGHT 
OUTAGES

ONLINE 
Scan code or visit: 
fortlauderdale.gov/fixitftl

1

CALL
(954) 828-80002

TWO WAYS TO  
REPORT OUTAGES

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

For more information, please visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/streetlight.

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/fixitftl
http://www.fortlauderdale.gov/streetlight


If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 
(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

REQUEST A NEW 
STREETLIGHT
The City of Fort Lauderdale uses energy efficient 
illumination throughout the city to aid in the safe and 
orderly movement of traffic and pedestrians. Requests 
for residential street lighting on local roadways will 
be evaluated to determine if the need is warranted as 
defined below. When determining lighting levels, the 
City will refer to the minimum standards set forth by 
Florida Department of Transportation.

Should a streetlight request be deemed necessary for 
the health, safety and welfare of the general public 
traveling on City Streets, the approved light will be 
installed as funding permits. If funds are available, 
priority shall be given to:

1. Traffic hazards
2. Intersections
3. Dead-end streets
4. Mid-block locations
5. Date of request

Requests will be reviewed for approval by  
the Parks and Recreation Department.

For more information or to complete a  
new streetlight application, please visit  
www.fortlauderdale.gov/streetlight. 
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